
VILLAGE OF HAWARDEN 

MINUTES 

FEBRUARY 11, 2021 

 

A regular council meeting of the Village of Hawarden was held on February 11, 2021 in the Centennial 
Hall with the following present:  Kevin Perry, Mayor, Dale Blenkinsop, Alexandria Grice and Antonio 
Suarez, Councillors and Barb Martin, Clerk.   

The meeting was called to order at 7:07. 

It was noted that D. Whelan was denied permission to appear as a delegation, since the time slot for 
delegations was filled. 

15-2021 Blenkinsop, D. That we hear from  


